Simulas soundown: Preparedness tip #2

Don't fret if your soon-to-be-kindergartner doesn't know her ABCs and can't use scissors with skill. Or if the one heading into first grade seems behind his peers in math. Start reading to your child at least 15 minutes a day. It's the best possible preparation for a new academic year –



and an essential habit for your little one's long-term success at school!

Illustrations copyright 2015 John Clarke/
The Armarium Press Inc. All rights reserved.
Permission granted for teachers and librarians
to distribute page for educational purposes only.
TheArmariumPress.com ChaucerSeesAmerica.com